Craiﬂ, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:02 PM

To: ‘randyb@visu-sewer.com'

Ce: Wodarz, Caleb

Subject: Limited Exemption for Construction Noise
Attachments: Visu-Sewer - Sewer Lining along Copeland Park Dr.docx

Good afternoon,

The public hearing for your application will take place at 10 a.m. on October 11, 2021. The meeting will be held in person
at the Southside Neighborhood Center, 1300 6" St S, if you would like to attend in person. The meeting is also available
for virtual attendance by using the link below. Attached is the notice that is going in the mail tomorrow to property
owners located within 300 feet of the areas of construction; | am mailing one to your business address as well.

Link to participate in the virtual meeting {(audio & video): https://call.lifesizecloud.com/4912386

To Call in by Phone (audio only): +1 (877) 422-8614
Meeting extension: 4512386#

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549

craigs@cityoflacrosse.org



